NOTICE OF HYDRANT
FLUSHING

IN OUR CONTINUING EFFORT TO SUPPLY YOU WITH SAFE AND
PALATABLE DRINKING WATER, FLUSHING OF HYDRANTS will take

place Monday, October 13" to October 24t 2025 between the hours of
9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. A lowering of pressure and some discoloration
of your water may result. Pressure will be restored and discoloration
cleared as soon as flushing is over in your area.

Any Questions you can Contact
Borough of Ship Bottom

1621 Long Beach Boulevard
Ship Bottom, New Jersey 08008
Water Dept.

Phone: (609) 494-2171




